
NOTE FOR THE WEBSITE – EXAMINATION NEWS 
 
REVOCATION OF THE RS (NORTH WEST) 
 
Please note that parties who were sent a letter through the post regarding the Revocation of the 
RS (North West) dated 22nd April were given an incorrect link to the relevant document. 
 
The correct link is: https://www.gov.uk/government/news/new-step-for-localism-as-every-
regional-plan-has-gone. 
 
Parties who were sent the letter by email on 24th April were given the correct link. 
 
In order that nobody is disadvantaged the date for responses has now been extended to 5pm 
on Friday 24th May 2013 for all parties. 
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